TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DELAYS:
HALF MARATHON

Members of the public are advised that some temporary
traffic delays may be experienced in the following streets
between 7.30am and 11am on Sunday 9 November 2003,
during the holding of the road and cross country section
of Athletics Canterbury’s half marathon for the NZ
Championship:

Hunter Terrace

Colombo Street
(between Waimea Terrace and Thorrington Road)

Thorrington Road

Cashmere Road
(between Thorrington Road and Ferniehurst Street)

Ashgrove Terrace
Waimea Terrace

Eastern Terrace
(between Birdwood Avenue and Tennyson Street)

Palatine Terrace

Centaurus Road

(between Palatine Terrace and Sloan Terrace)
Sloan Terrace
People taking part in the event will utilise one side of the
road only, and there will be minimal disruption to traffic
during this period.



